

NEWS

El Camino College | Public Relations & Marketing Department 16007 Crenshaw Blvd., Torrance, CA 90506 Contact: Ann M. Garten, Director, Community Relations

Telephone: (310) 660-3406 | E-Mail: agarten@elcamino.edu

For Immediate Release

July 26, 2010

El Camino College Fills Two Administrative Positions

El Camino College recently filled two administrative positions to oversee two different areas of the college. Rory Natividad joins the college as the dean of the Health Sciences and Athletics Division, and Leisa Biggers is the new director of Staff and Student Diversity.

"We welcome these new members to our management team and look forward to their contributions toward meeting our goals of student access and success," said Thomas M. Fallo, president of El Camino College.

Natividad served as the dean and athletic director at Rio Hondo College for the past two years. Prior to that, he was director of athletics for three years at El Camino College. He has a master's degree in education from Azusa Pacific University, and a bachelor's degree in physical education from California State University, Dominguez Hills.

Biggers spent more than 10 years working in the Appellate District courts and has an extensive background in administration, human resources and staff diversity. Most recently she has been a consultant in the area of marketing strategy. Biggers has a master's degree in business administration from California State University, Fresno and a bachelor's degree from the University of Texas at El Paso.